August

Amnesty.
Z2nd - 15th August

Are you a member of your local library?
Here's a reminder that we're open again as usual!

If you have library books that were due back a long time ago

please don't worry. Firstly, we never charge for overdue y
books on a child’s library ticket. Secondly, for the first two h
weeks of August we are running August Amnesty. That ——
means, from the 2nd to the 14th, all overdue titles returned ey,
will have their charges removed! —
While you're visiting us, sign up for the Summer Reading h
Challenge to win prizes and receive a medal for reading —
books over the summer holidays. Check
your library’s opening hours here.
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www.cornwall.gov.uk/library



